
GARFIELD (GARY) COOPER

Sending our love and heartfelt sympathies. Gary was always so proud of his family. We appreciate Tammy's call and are sorry that we
are unable to attend the service today. Thinking of you. xx

Gerry and Kathy Cooper
May 13, 2016

SOSORRY TO HEAR OF GARYS PASSING. HE WAS ALWAYS SO HAPPY AND FUNLOVING. OUR THOUGHTS ARE WITH YOU ALL
TODAY WISH WE COULD ATTEND AND GIVE EVERYONE A HUG! WE MUST REMEMBER THE FUN WE ALL USED TO HAVE AT
GOLDEN LAKE. I'M SURE WE ALL HAVE TREASURED MEMORIES.

PAT & JIM SCOTT
May 13, 2016

Our heart aches for you Pasty and children sincerely hugs to all Henni and Frank Houston

henni houston
May 24, 2016


